
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Fri. Sept. 20th, 2024 

Due to unplanned events, the Dominican Republic trip meeting for 
September 25th has been cancelled. If you have any questions please feel 
free to speak to Mr. Olson. – Thank you for your understanding. 

Are you interested in being a bigger part of the school community and 
helping our student body share their voice? Now is your time to shine. 
Starting today, Student Council will be accepting applications for the 
positions of Grade Representatives for grades 9-12, as well as for the role 
of Indigenous Representative. No previous experience with Student 
Council is required. Application forms can be found outside the main office. 
The deadline for applications is Thursday, September 26th, so don’t delay! 
If you have any questions regarding the process, please contact Mr. 
Everton any time. 

Garden club meeting today at lunch in Mr. Olson's room. 
 
Boys club, we are starting back up next Wednesday, Sept. 25th after 
school in room E202. Come out for great speakers, pizza and mentorship 
opportunities. See Mr. Olson for more details.  

 

 


